
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Michael Stubblefield <mstubblefield@talonlpe.com> 
Wednesday, September 19, 2012 11:14 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
James Tinney
RE: Neste Williams Federal 2, work plan authorization (2RP-1222)

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

As per our meeting on 9/19/2012, the work plan as submitted to the NMOCD for the correction on Cimarex Energy Co. 
Neste Williams Federal No.2 release is verbally approved. The NMOCD verbal approval for the work plan included 
attached stipulation which will require the impacted area located with-in the bermed area of the tank battery to be 
excavated to 4-feet below ground surface, addition vertical delineation will be required below 4-feet below ground 
surface for BTEX. If further information is required please contact me.

Mike Stubblefield
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575) 746.8768 phone 
(575) 746.8905 fax 
(575)441.7254 cell 
www.talonlpe.com

TALON
1LPE

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finaiist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hail of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD fmailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 7:25 AM 
To: Michael Stubblefield 
Cc: James Tinney
Subject: RE: Neste Williams Federal 2, work plan authorization (2RP-1222)

Mike,

Due to increasing and elevated BTEX levels at the 4' sample interval (BTEX @ 304 mg/kg), OCD requests further 
delineation for these constituents. In addition, OCD requests samples be obtained from more than one sample point, if 
practicable.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2

i



8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748t9720

From: Michael Stubblefield fmailto:mstubblefield@talonlpe.com')
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 8:30 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: James Tinney
Subject: FW: Neste Williams Federal 2, work plan authorization (2RP-1222)

Mike,

The BLM has granted approval for the work plan submitted on the Cimarex Energy Corp. Neste Williams Federal No.2 
release (2RP-1222). Cimarex Energy Corp. is requesting NMOCD approval for the work plan on the Neste Williams 
Federal No.2 release. IF further information is required please contact me.

Mike Stubblefield 
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575)746.8768 phone 
(575} 746.8905 fax 
(575) 441.7254 cell 
www.talonlpe.com

talon

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011. 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007

From: Amos, James A fmailto:iamos@blm.Qov1 
Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2012 1:03 PM 
To: Michael Stubblefield
Subject: Neste Williams Federal 2, work plan authorization

Mike, The BLM will approve the Work Plan dated 8/20/12, with the condition that I'm notified when starting the job, 
and prior to closure. If any questions please call, thanks

2


